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45th Year Reunion of 1960s Graduates 
 
Those alumni graduated in 1960s celebrated their 45th 
anniversary after graduation from our School. Their 
reunion lasts for one week from 30 November 2012 to 
7 December 2012 and consists of a series of 
programme, including, inter alia, visit to the School 
campus, dinner gathering, tour to the PRC, tour to the 
HK Geo-Park, etc. On 1 December 2012, the alumni 
have visited the School. Principal Tan and WYKPSA 
were invited to attend to give talks to them. 

WYK Waterloo Road Campus 60th Anniversary Fundraising Campaign 
 
Our School is an aided School with a large campus. However, our School receives government grants at 
standard rates as any other aided school. Therefore, our School need additional funds to subsidize, inter alia, 
the repairs and maintenance of school facilities. The 2012/ 2013 school year marks the 60th anniversary of 
the Waterloo Road campus, and the School is launching a fundraising campaign. Please access the following 
website for the letter from our School and the donation form (please “copy and paste” the link instead of 
clicking it directly): 
 
http://admin.wyk.edu.hk/documents/A02%20Fr.%20Kelly%20Educational%20Fund%20Ltd/A02.2%20Waterloo%20R
d%20Campus%2060th%20Anniversary/Campus%2060th%20Anniv%20Donation%20Form%2020121219.pdf 



	
  

Let’s start building our swimming pool! Photo taken on 17 
April 1987. 

What's next? 
 
Tour to HK Geo-Park 
WYKPSA will organize a tour to HK Geo-Park on 20 January 
2012 (Sunday) and Keung Sir has agreed to be our tour guide:  
Time: From 9 am to around 4 pm 
Venue: HK Geo-Park  
Price: HK$180 @ / HK$60 @ for university students 
Lunch included. Friends and family members are also welcome! 
Enquiry: 9803 9691 Li Yin Pok 
Interested parties can register by email at 
wahyanpsa@gmail.com   
 
Briefing session on Form 1 admission process 
WYKPSA is going to organize a briefing session on Form 1 
admission for all alumni in February / March 2013. Alumni who 
are interested in joining the session may contact Lau Wai Hung 
by email at parkes@hkstar.com or Mike Cheng by email at 
mikecheng9999@gmail.com for further details. 

This year, a record-breaking number of 30 teams have participated in the 
Wah Yan League Cup Football Tournament!  

Undoubtedly, a lot of Wahyanites are now working in Central or nearby area in all kinds of professions and industries. 
WYKPSA would like to gather a group of alumni who are working in Central or nearby area so that we can have lunch on 
weekdays at regular intervals. If you are interested, please register by sending an email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com. Wahyanites 
who are now university students are also welcome! Surely, registration does not mean that you have to commit to attend the 
lunch gatherings every time and this will be subject to your own availability at that time. Nevertheless, registration enables you 
to be kept informed of the forthcoming lunch gatherings. We look forward for your support! 

Gathering of Financial Services Interest Group 
 
On 14 December 2012, the Financial Services Interest 
Group has organized a lunch gathering in Central. 
Approximately 25 alumni have joined the gathering. 
 
Those who would like to join any of the professional 
interest groups, including, Legal, Medical, Financial 
Services Interest Group, please send an email to 
wahyanpsa@gmail.com 


